





ALUMNI SURVEY

Dear former Neurocognitive Psychology student,

Congratulations to finishing your studies.

We would like to keep track of the career paths that our students pursue. This will help to inform future students about career options. Please help us by filling in the following survey.

THANK YOU.

Please hand in the survey to Kerstin Bleichner, post box in A7, in front of seminar room 0-025 or by email to psychology@uol.de

Year of graduation:
yes no I have found a job that I will start after my graduation / that I have already started.
My job is in the following area / I am looking for a job in the following area(s):
Research
Clinic
Industry
Other, namely
If you do not mind, please specify your job:
If students or the study programme coordination are allowed to contact you regarding career-related
questions, please state your email address. You can withdraw your permission at any time by sending an
email to psychology@uol.de.
Email address: